
MIT ACADEMY’S  DAILY BULLETIN Thursday, November 15, 2018 

Good Morning MIT Academy!  
 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. 

I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America 

and to the republic for which it stands, one nation under God, indivisible, 

with liberty and justice for all. 

HONOR ROLL CERTIFICATES: 

If you did not collect your Honor Roll Certificates during the assembly, please stop by 

the main office during lunchtime. This Friday you can use your Free Dress pass, so stop 

by to get it! 
 

ONLINE LEARNING: 

Online Learning meets today, room EV-1, from 4-5:30 pm.  
 

GAMING CLUB: 

Gaming Club meets daily during lunchtime in Room EV-2. The afterschool Gaming 

Club meets from 4-6pm on Wednesday. 
 

SADIE’S DANCE: 

The sophomore class invites you to join us for Sadie’s hosted on November 16. The 
theme this year is The Great Gatsby with the colors; red, white, black, and gold. Please 
keep in mind that Sadie’s is in less than two weeks and prices for tickets will be raised on 
the day of for $10 a ticket. Buy your tickets as soon as possible! Light refreshments will 
be sold along with photo opportunities no more than $5. Hope to see you there! 
 

* Lost IPhone 8 Red w/ Polaroid Picture in the back of case. 

To whoever finds and turns in a Red Iphone 8, to the Main Office, you will get $100 

cash reward. NO QUESTIONS ASKED. Phone will be blacked out and unuseable by 

the end of the week. 

 
 

THIS FRIDAY IS MIT WEAR DAY!  



MIT ACADEMY 
Wishes the following 

Student(s) a 

 
 

Today: Alexsandra Cababaro, Osvaldo Ceja, & Esmeralda Nuñez 
 

Saturday, Nov. 17th: Kenneth Reed & Zachary Rodriguez 
 

Sunday, Nov. 18th: Rafael Magaña 
 

Monday, Nov. 19th: Nelson De Leon, Derrick Lyerly, Daisy 
Romero, & Davyn Yballa 
 

Wednesday, Nov. 21st: Dominic Presto, Denise Vargas, Connor 
Miller, & De’Arrah Jefferson  
 
Quote of the Week: "In my experience, there is only one motivation, and that is desire. No 

reasons or principle contain it or stand against it." Jane Smiley 

Information for the Daily Bulletin is to be submitted to mascencio@mitacademy.org no later than 1:00 pm the 

workday before you want it to appear. A request for submission by a student needs to have the pre-approval of 

the teacher/advisor overseeing the requested announcement. Please make sure to “CC” that advisor in the 

email. All submissions may be edited. Please put “Daily Bulletin” in the subject line. Thank you. 
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